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The Board of County Commissioners of Sandoval County will convene a 
Special Meeting for a Budget Hearing on Wednesday, April 21, 2021, at 10:00 
a.m..   
 
The Special Meeting will be located in the Sandoval County Commission 
Chambers at the Sandoval County Administrative Building, 1500 Idalia Road, 
Building D., Bernalillo, NM 87004.  
 
NOTICE: 
Due to the Covid-19 Pandemic, this meeting is closed to in-person 
participation by the public. Any member of the public may view the Special 
Meeting on the County’s website at www.sandovalcountynm.gov both live and 
recorded for viewing after the meeting has concluded.  
 
 If you have any questions or need please contact the County Manager's office 
at (505) 867-7538 as soon as possible. 
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